
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Village of Bald Head Island 
COUNCIL MEETING  

 
 

There will be limited seating available per Governor Coopers 
Executive Order and Phase 3 limitations. The Village’s 

Teleconference Line (1-855-369-0450 Pin 41787483) will be 
available for the public to use. 

 
Public Comment will be allowed by emailing your comments to 
Daralyn Spivey, Village Clerk at dspivey@villagebhi.org. Email 

comments will be accepted until 5:00PM Thursday, November 19, 
2020 for inclusion in the Meeting Packet.  

 
If you have any questions, please call Village Hall at 457-9700.   
        
 
 
Daralyn Spivey 
Village Clerk 
910-457-9700 ext 1001  
November 16, 2020 
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